From: LaFranzo, Michael

To: Wegener-Gave, Kelly (KA)

Subject: NRC Response to Licensee information provided via email 2/15/21 regarding waste generated during
Decommissioning

Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 10:24:00 AM

Kelly,

Thank you for sending your email dated 2/15/2021 regarding you response to NRC’s RAI
request on 2/2/21. However, your attached document was not dated and signed so will not
be able to process it for our documentation review. In addition, the NRC is requesting
further clarification on the mixed waste disposal:

o Are there any State of Michigan regulations which address the generation of
radioactively contaminated asbestos within the State regulations?

o Please provide verification that the State of Tennessee or other entity can and/or will
accept the material for disposal.

o NUREG 1757 Vol 1 refers to mixed waste under NRC, EPA or EPA-authorized State
requirements, not necessarily RCRA requirements. Please provide information to
show that the material being disposed of be disposed is in accordance with EPA or
EPA-authorized State requirements which should include the State of Michigan and
State of Tennessee.

e In your response to our request for additional information in a telephonic conversation
held on February 2, 2021 (ML210356A133), you state that the transportation and
disposal costs for radioactive asbestos waste were included in the decommissioning
cost estimate. However, the NRC was requesting the anticipated volume generated
and we could not calculate the estimated volume of asbestos to be generated with
the information provided. Please provide the estimated volume of asbestos
contaminated waste.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you

Michael LaFranzo

Senior Health Physicist

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region Il Office

2443 Warrenville Road

Lisle, lllinois 60532

Phone (630) 829-9865

Fax (630) 829-1259

Email michael.lafranzo@nrc.gov
% US NRC
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